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Queen’s University Belfast

2 University Square




Belfast




BT7 1NN



Tel: 028 9097 2758 







Email: j.doe@qub.ac.uk 
31 Jan 2020
Dear John Smith
On behalf of the Committee of the XYZ Conference, I am pleased to invite you to attend the conference from Sunday 19th July- Tuesday 21st July 2020, hosted by Queen’s University Belfast, Northern Ireland, The United Kingdom.

The Committee hope that you will be able to take up this invitation to the XYZ Conference. Please get in touch if there is anything we can do to help. We look forward to welcoming you to the Conference and to Belfast.

Yours sincerely
Dr Jane Doe 
Committee Chair

